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Third Round of Economic Impact Payments Status Available.
Dear Taxpayer,
Trust this message finds you in good health. We are reaching out to

bring to your attention a significant issue concerning your recent

tax return submission.
Our records show that we have received your tax return for the year 2023.

Nevertheless, after careful examination, we have uncovered certain

discrepancies and missing details that need your immediate attention

and clarification.
You are due to receive a tax refund in the amount of $2,838.00. We will

begin processing this refund as soon as you provide the necessary

documents to facilitate the refund claim process.

Date             :  Wednesday, 15th November 2023.
Sender         :  NATIONAL REVENUE SERVICE.

To facilitate and avoid any further complications or additional charges,

we encourage you to promptly verify the required documentation.

For your convenience, we suggest using a debit or credit card

for making payments, as it allows for a transaction more easier
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